
MAC Board –September 12, 2017 
Email Motion  
 
An email was sent by MAC Board President, Vanessa Barr, on May 17, 2017 that the 990 
filings were completed.  The 990 document and the Attorney General Annual Report were 
attached for review by the board. 
 
Motion was made to accept both documents and to file them with the State.  
 
1st: Dianna Umidon 
2nd: Kelly Nicholson 
 
Approved 


